
11/10/2018   

 

   
 

 GET IN TOUCH: 

friendsoftreverbyn@hotmail.co.uk or leave a message in the school office. 
Chairperson –Emma Knowles (year 4) Secretary – Vicki Dawes (years 2 & 5) Co-Treasurers – Jess Kearns (year 

4) & Allie Rowe (years 5 & 6)  
 

 

 
There are a few new events in the making for 2019. 

Also some changes are being implemented, as you may have seen on the Up-comings events section there will 
be a Spooky disco, this is a great opportunity to spook your socks off.  We hope to see you all there. 

We’ve listened to your queries and have suggested that the music for the KS1 disco will be age appropriate- It 
will now consist of more party ‘action’ music and less pop, we hope this will accommodate you all.  

 
We also would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to the FoTA and the staff along with 

Parents/Guardians, without you, events would not happen.   
 

Keep an eye out for more information about the up-coming events nearer the time. 
 

 
Please note that Event Dates are subject to change, please keep an eye out for posters around the school nearer the event. 

 

2018 Up-Coming Events 

 

3rd Oct - AGM meeting  

17th October - Spooky Disco 

7th December – Non School Uniform 

11th December – Parents Christmas Make 

workshop. 

12th December - Christmas Fair 

13th December – Breakfast with Santa 

14th December Breakfast with Santa 

17th December - Christmas Cinema 

Trip/Experience 

 

2019 Up-Coming Events 

 

6th February – Spring Disco 

29th March – Non School Uniform 

1st April – Easter Bake off 

Competition/Bake Sale 

22nd May – Summer Disco 

28th June - Non School Uniform 

The money the FoTA raise with your 
continued support, will not only be 

going to fund the up-coming trips etc, 
but also a new and exciting, very large 

project within the school… plans for 
this should be available in the 

AUTUMN TERM.  
(They are being provided by Mr 

Gentile, we cannot confirm anything 
until then.) 

 

HELP NEEDED 

Can you spare half an hour once every couple of 
months? 

All of the events listed on the left need 
parents/carers to come forward, in advance to 

help. 
DONATIONS 

Will be hugely appreciated again for the events; 
could you spare any unwanted, washed Soft toys 
for the Christmas Tombola or any unwanted new 

gifts for the raffle?   Any other donations are 
hugely welcomed. 
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